
Dt: 30.09.2024 
 

NOTICE                                 

The Women's Cell, in collaboration with the Career Counseling Cell and IQAC, 
Lalgola College, is organising a workshop on self-defense (Karate Workshop) 
especially for the Women Squad of the college on 3/10/2024 to 4/10/2024. 
Interested female students are asked to submit their names to Arpita 
Chakraborty Jha and Chayanika Ghosh. (* No participation fee is required for 
the workshop). 

 


